
19. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK METROPOLITAN

The Board considered a report which summarised Neighbourhood Week 2001 (Metropolitan) and
offered recommendations regarding the future administration of this annual community event.

The Board resolved:

1. That the policy of having a joint committee be retained and that each Community Board appoint
two members to represent its interests on the Neighbourhood Week Joint Board Committee.

2. That should the Joint Committee be retained, the terms of reference be reviewed to define the
Committee’s role, funding and responsibilities.

3. That Sue Wells and Sonia Gill represent the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board on the Joint
Committee.


